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Comments: Single track Trails Recreational Use

 

 

The Forest plan  provides great opportunity for recreation - For example, mountain biking advocates secured

approval for 88 miles of new bicycle-only single track on the Wayne this year, and the forest's motorized trail

system has grown wider and smoother to better accommodate UTVs. 

 

 

Please don't forget those users who value the motorized single track trail experience - it is a unique and

irreplaceable way to experience the forest.  

 

 

There is a large user group that prefer to experience the Forest on a motorcycle on  single track trail , and travel

far and wide in search of that environment. The low-speed challenge and immersion into the forest environment

is an experience like no other. 

 

 

Myself and the AMA strongly support full-spectrum multiple use, but also advocate for motorcycle single track on

the WNF ,the demand is real.  

 

 

 

Thank you for your time. 

 

 

Scott Smyers

Chardon, Ohio 

 

 

 


